
Town Board Meeting 
December 10, 2012 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order.  Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan 
Hilgendorf were present. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows:  Building & Office Equipment Fund - $69,550.40; 
Equipment Fund - $189,827.44; General Savings Account - $25,384.19; Checking Account - 
$172,675.53; Cemetery Fund - $19,170.83; Playground Fund - $13,550.00; Greenwood Cemetery - 
$100,000.00 CD, and Greenwood Beautification - $12,170.83 CD. 
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes for the November 12th Board meeting with one correction. 
Motion passed 4-0. 
 
Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve payment of vouchers #1056 through #1114.  Motion passed 4-0. 
 
There were no license applications. 

The clerk read a notice from Lincoln County Solid Waste with the price adjustments for inflation. There 

was a report from the Government Accountability Board following an audit done in February. The town 

needs to put in a marked accessible space and also sign the handicap accessible doors. She also noted 

that the minutes for the Lincoln County Board of Canvas from the November election were received and 

no issues were noted. 

Lincoln County Judge John Yackel introduced himself. He was appointed by the Governor following 

Judge Hartley’s resignation. 

Byron Lange reported that brushing is going to be done on Tomahawk River Road. The Town will be 

using whatever funds are left in the road construction and road maintenance budget at the end of the year 

to purchase additional gravel from Duffek Sand & Gravel. 

The winter maintenance policy was approved with one change. 

Chairman Koth noted that there had been confusion on a motion made at the November meeting 

concerning the freezing of wages for all hourly workers. It was not meant to include the contracted road 

workers and the road supervisor. The findings of the closed session held prior to this board meeting were 

announced. The road workers will be getting an eighteen cent (.18) hourly wage increase.  

Supervisor Hilgendorf had nothing to report for building and grounds. 

Plan Commission chair Harry Gladwin said the next meeting will be December 27. The Commission will 

review a request by Dan and Tom Seehafer to subdivide one parcel into two. Back Road Auto will also be 

requesting a zoning change from Planned Business to General Business at the January meeting. 

Supervisor Jelinek explained that the grave stone was in the wrong place which resulted in the double 

grave opening in November.  

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0 

 

       Ann Eckman, Clerk 


